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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Public Works 
 
FROM: Sarah Hanzel, Planner I, Long Range Planning Division   
 
DATE: January 23, 2014 
 
RE: Authorize staff to advertise a Request for Proposals to resurvey the West 
Boulevard Historic District.  

 
 
The Historic Preservation Commission received a grant from the State of South Dakota 
(Preservation Project SD 13-022) to further historic preservation efforts in Rapid City, including 
funds to resurvey the West Boulevard Historic District. The City of Rapid City is not required to 
provide any matching funds.  
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends authorizing staff to advertise a Request 
for Proposals to resurvey the West Boulevard Historic District. The U.S. Depart of the 
Interior  National Park Service established standards for communities desiring to preserve 
history. As a part of these standards, periodic surveys must be completed to track and 
update the status of historic structures within established historic districts. The West 
Boulevard Historic District was last surveyed in 1992.  
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